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Patriarch Neophytos of Bulgaria receives a delegation
of the Russian Orthodox Church

On October 27, 2015, His Holiness Neophytos, Patriarch of Bulgaria, received a delegation of the
Russian Orthodox Church, led by Archbishop Innocent of Vilnius and Lithuania.

Taking part in the meeting was also a delegation of the Orthodox Church of the Czech Lands and
Slovakia, led by Archbishop George of Michalovce-Kosice.

Among the participants in the meeting were Archimandrite Philip (Vasiltsev), Sofia representative of the
Patriarch of Moscow and All Russia, Archimandrite Seraphim (Shemaytovsky), representative of the
Orthodox Church of the Czech Lands and Slovakia to the Patriarch of Moscow and All Russia,
Archpriest Vladimir Selyavko, secretary for external relations of the diocese of Vilnius and Lithuania, and
Hieromonk Zotik (Gayevsky), secretary of the Sofia Representation of the Russian Orthodox Church.

The Bulgarian Orthodox Church was represented by Bishop Gregory of Branica, vicar of the Metropolia



of Sofia; Archimandrite Gerasim (Georgiev), general secretary of the Holy Synod of the Bulgarian
Orthodox Church; and Ms. A. Karamikhaleva, head of the synodal public relations department.

Patriarch Neophytos warmly welcomed the guests who came to Bulgaria for the celebrations in the
Metropolia of Vidin and discussed with them some pressing problems of general church nature.

Archbishop Innocent presented His Holiness with an icon of the Saints of Vilnius and Archbishop
Gregory presented His Holiness with the Order of the Holy Prince Rostislav Equal-to-the-Apostles.

In conclusion of the meeting, patriarch Neophytos presented all the participants with tokens of the
meeting and gave them his primatial blessing, the website of the Sofia Representation of the Russian
Orthodox Church reports.
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